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Chung

To add to my previous comment;

In consideration of its busy location and situation, I should add that I agree entirely with the comments made  

by the HNF that there should be an agreed CMP before any approval of the application , and certainly before 

start of work.   I would urge the applicant to work closely with interested parties to minimise disturbance.
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